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ISSUE: COMBATING COVID-19 

2/7/22- (Brooklyn, NY) -  As local officials are doing everything they can to stop the spread,

State Senator Kevin Parker continues to ensure his constituents have access to resources.On

Friday, February 4th and Saturday, February 5th State Senator Kevin Parker provided

COVID testing and additionally, distributed over 500 at-home test to residents at the

Glenwood Houses and Flatbush Gardens.

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/kevin-s-parker
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/combating-covid-19


Senator Parker had the following to say about this past weekend’s  initiative. “It was a

pleasure to be out this week at the Glenwood Houses and Flatbush Gardens today getting

folks tested, and getting them at-home COVID tests to make sure we stay vigilant and keep

our communities safe. While the Omicron variant infection rates have slowed, it is important

we continue to take steps to slow the spread so our businesses and schools can stay open

and serve families of the 21st District."

###

 


